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Nominating Committee announces their slate of  Officers for the 2010-2011 
Grand Knight,               John Hricovec 
Deputy Grand Knight  Fred Metz 
Chancellor,   Bob Booth 
Recorder,   Rob Garrett 
Treasurer,       Joe Abram  
Advocate,    Paul Green 
Warden,    Joe Laforet 
Inside Guard,   Mike Collins 
Outside Guard  Paul Nelson 
Special Guard   Ted Kocab 
Trustee 3 year   Mike Moore 

       The future of the council is once again in the hands of its members. At the regular council 
meeting at 8:00 PM on Thursday, June 3rd, elections will take place that will choose the men that 
will lead us thru the 2010-2011 fraternal year.  
        If you are happy with the course the council is taking, are totally happy with the programs of-
fered, and have absolutely no issues whatever come on down to the meeting and volunteer to help 
the new officers as they plan for next year.    
       If you are NOT happy with the direction the council is going; if you worry about possible 
changes in council policy, if you wish that new or modified programs be made available; if you are 
unsure that the slate of officers as presented reflects the best talents for the specific jobs; Come 
down to the meeting and voice your opinion.  
       NOMINATIONS FOR ALL OFFICES ARE ALWAYS PERMITTED FROM THE 
FLOOR. Candidates must be 3rd degree members, and must be present to accept or decline a 
nomination, but any office is open to any qualified member.  
       While not required but as a courtesy to those responsible for the logistics of an election, I 
would ask that you contact Grand Knight Mike Moore 933-9957 or Nominating Committee chair-
man Ted Schmitz  937-6402 if you plan to make a nomination from the floor. 

Installation of Officers 
       All members, wives, family and 
friends and neighbors are invited to  
join us for the installation of our 
newly elected officers on Thursday 
June 17th at 8:00 PM.  
       Wives or other family members 
are invited to participate in the in-
vestiture by placing the jewel of of-
fice on the newly elected.  
       As always PGK Jim Bruder 
promises to provide food fit for a 
king following the ceremony. 

 

Flag Disposal 
Ceremony 

 
       In connection with the Sir 
Knights of Lt. Francis McManus As-
sembly 811 and the Local Boy Scouts, 
Fr. Ragan Council is hosting a Flag 
Disposal Ceremony on Monday June 
14th (Flag Day) at 7:30 PM in our pa-
vilion. 
       This is a very impressive program 
that provides a reverent, ceremonial 
disposal of United State Flags that are 
no longer serviceable. 
        If you have need to dispose of 
any worn flags bring them to the hall 
any time before the ceremony. 
        The event is open to the public. 

Special Note to 4th Degree Members 
The June meeting of Lt. McManus  

Assembly has been moved to  
MONDAY JUNE 14th at Fr Ragan 

Avon, Ohio following the flag disposal 
ceremony. Election of Assembly Officers 

will take place at this time.  
Don’t go to Elyria Council on Tuesday. 

No one will be there.  

Grand Knights Message….. 
 

       I can’t believe that this is my last message to you as Grand Knight. It’s been 
almost a year since you elected me as your fearless leader and it’s amazing that no 
one has grabbed me by the throat or strung me up to a big oak tree. I’m pretty 
sure the thought crossed your mind once or twice and I’m glad that you were able 
to restrain your impulses.  
       As a group we accomplished a lot of remarkable things during the past 12 
months. As I said in my notes from last month’s awards banquet, a lot of people 
made it happen. (available on line at frragan.com on the Members Page in the May 
Ragan Report).   
       There were some areas that did not live up to my expectations, and most cer-
tainly yours. The inclusion of all members in council meetings and activities still 
needs to improve. A great group of “regulars” attend meetings, events, and fund 
raisers at least semi-regularly as work and family schedules permit. I appreciate 
these individuals and all that they do.  
       I believe that we need to do a better job of reaching out to members that 
faithfully pay their dues but never come and visit. Maybe a phone call and an offer 
to pick them up for a meeting or council event would inspire an increase in atten-
dance. 
        We have sowed the seeds of increased interaction with the young men and 
women of our area through the efforts of guys like Joe Laforet and his work with 
the boy scouts and Mike Collins who ran an outstanding Free Throw Competition 
and Essay Contest. Getting the Knights of Columbus name in front of families by 
involving their youngsters will yield big results down the road. 
       I had planned to work with our degree team (s) to recruit and train some 
younger members to serve as alternates and eventually take over this important 
task. This still needs to be done. 
       I had hoped to continue the recent successes of our three immediate Past 
Grand Knights in the outstanding job they did in recruiting new members. I 
missed the mark. At every State, Diocesan, or District meeting the number one 
priority is new members. Without new members any organization will die. New 
members are the most important task we face. 
       The new officers will need all the help you can give them. There are many 
tasks that will need to be done. The more men that step forward the easier it will 
be for everyone. Very often one or two guys end up doing ten or twelve chores. 
Let’s get ten or twelve guys to, each, do a single chore. There is no job that is so 
difficult that YOU cannot learn how to do it.  
       Vivat Jesus, 
 GK Mike Moore 933-9957 / bald.mike@oh.rr.com 


